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As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I would like to 

extend my warmest wishes to the skippers and crews 

participating in this year’s Victoria to Maui International Yacht 

Race. 

 

To navigate your way across 2300 miles of open ocean is quite a remarkable feat, one 

that will no doubt be a lifetime experience you will never forget. I want to commend 

you all for taking on this enormous test of endurance and for following your passion for 

sailing. 

 

As you embark on this journey, steering your way past Race Rocks in Victoria, know 

that your families, friends, and community supporters will be rooting for you every step 

of the way. I join with all of your supporters in wishing you the very best for a safe and 

rewarding adventure. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Christy Clark 

Premier 
 


